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or businesses file for and are granted a hearing before the Zoning Hearing Board without
a complcte review by thc Zoning Officer or the Planning Commission. Without a
complete Teview, applications have to be amended at the time of the hearing of the
applicants have to apply for a second Zoning Hearing based on the complcte review of
the Zoning Officer or the Planning Commission.

At the November 2, 2000 meeting of the Zoning Hearing Board, the Board voted to
rccommend that the Township adopt the following policy: ‘The Township will not 1ssu¢ a
Zoning Hearing application until a Zoning Permit has been denied for the plan has been
reviewed by the Planning Commission.’

In cither case, the applicant will have a better idea of all the zoning requirements and be
ablc to come before the Zoning Hearing Board with a complete and properly advertised
application. By adopting this policy, applicants are not bcing required to spend any
additional money in that the Zoning Permit(s} and/or the Planning Commission review
would still have been required in order to complete their project.”

It appears to Supervisor Parks that from a sequencing standpoint, this suggestion by the
Zoning Hearing Board is a great idea. Mr. Snyder feels that perhaps this suggestion
should be put to the Township Solicitor to determine whether or not the Township can
legally permit this scquence of activities. The Supervisors agreed. Mr. Lippincott will
forward Mr. Snyder’s suggestion to the Township Solicitor for a legal opinion.

O. MANAGER’S REPORT — Mr. Gregory J. Lippincoll, Township Manager —

1. Mr. Lippincott requested that Supervisor Parks be appomnted to the
Agricultural Area Advisory Committec, replacing former Supervisor member Bill
Bennett and that Mr, Lippincott be appointed to that committee as well, to replace Bruce
Horrocks as the administrative member.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bender, seconded by Chairperson Bennington and
carried unanimously to appoint Supervisor Diane Parks and Township Manager Greg
Lippincolt to the Agricultural Area Advisory Committee, replacing former Supervisor
Bill Bemnett and former Manager Bruce Horrocks, respectively. There was no public
comment.

2. Included in the Supervisor’s packets is information from the Revenue
Enhancement Seminar Mr. Lippincott attended with Mr. Cornell, Manager of East
Rockhill Township. The “Buy-A-Brick™ idca was the most interesting idca suggested to
raise money for funding enhancement to Hilltown's park system. Discussion Look place.
The Supervisors felt this was an excellent idea and directed Mr. Lippincott to investigate
it further.















